
Good Evening,

With the beautiful weather today, we had a very large number of visitors descend on the
recreation areas in our community. Unfortunately, the social distancing requirements that are
key to us 'flattening the curve' were not taking place.

In the interest of public safety and public health, the Bull's Bridge and North Kent Road
Recreation Areas are closed until further notice (see below). Additionally, the AT gate on
River Road will be closed starting tomorrow morning. Residents will still be able to utilize the
parking area for 'solitary recreation.'

Please take the Governor's orders seriously; this is the only way we can effectively get ahead
of this virus.
Stay Well, Stay Home, Stay Safe.

Jean

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org

https://www.townofkentct.org/



